
 

9th February 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

And so we have finally reached the end of term 3. Christmas seems a distant 

memory and we have managed to cram so much learning in within 6 weeks. I would 

like to say a huge thank you for all the help you have given to your children, 

supporting them with home-learning, reading and much more. The children are fully 

engaged and loving our time travel theme and I can’t wait to see what learning term 

4 brings. 

This Week: 

We have been finishing our ‘Stone Age Boy’ stories and I am so proud of the skills 

the children have been applying to their writing. These will be published on our 

website  

In maths, we have been comparing and ordering fractions with the same 

denominator and some children have looked to compare mixed denominator 

fractions. This has then led us to learning about equivalent fractions. 

   

We have also been finishing our programming as well as investigating magnets. The 

children have been so happy to have rugby lessons again… despite the cold.

   

 


